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January 29, 2024 
 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor 
Albany, New York 12223-1350  
  
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 

Orange and Rockland Utilities, Inc. (the “Company”) herein submits for electronic filing 
its Statement of Energy Cost Adjustment, Statement No. ECA-143, to its Schedule for Electric 
Service, P.S.C. No. 3 – ELECTRICITY (the “Tariff”).  This statement has an effective date of 
February 1, 2024 and is filed pursuant to General Information Section No. 16.1 of the Tariff. 

 
Questions regarding this filing can be directed to Cheryl Ruggiero at (212) 460-3189. 

        
       Sincerely, 
 
        
       /s/      
       William A. Atzl, Jr. 
       Director – Rate Engineering 

 Received: 01/29/2024 


